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Request for Traffic Signals  

Keele Street at North Maple Regional Park 

City of Vaughan 
 

On May 18, 2023 Regional Council made the following decision:  

1. Traffic signals be installed on Keele Street at the entrance to North Maple Regional 

Park in the City of Vaughan, subject to the capital and 10-year maintenance costs 

being fully funded by the City of Vaughan. 

2. The Regional Clerk forward this report to the Clerk of the City of Vaughan and the 

Chief of York Regional Police.  
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